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18 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HARMONY DAY 
 
On Wednesday 23 March we will be celebrating Harmony Day.  There is no cost for students on this 
day. 
 
Students are asked to wear orange mufti clothes to school.  We ask that students wear clothing with 
sleeves and enclosed shoes.  School hats are required. 
 
Harmony Day activities will be held in classrooms throughout the day. 
 
At recess, students will have the opportunity to purchase orange themed foods from the canteen.  
Recess foods will be cash only.  Prices will start at 50c.  There will be no online recess orders on 
this day. 
 
Lunch orders will remain online only. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Michelle Leer 
Coordinator 
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